Hi Jacqui,

ODOT, Trimet and the regional transportation alliance can reduce greenhouse gases by supporting the
reduction of cars on our roads. The Frog Ferry all electric river transportation fleet on the Willamette
River, removes cars from our city streets and cuts down on fossil fuels usage. The ferry would only be for
people and bicycles and provide service from Vancouver to Oregon City when fully operational with 7
ferries.

This should be the absolute highest priority of the Oregon Environmental Council. We are facing another
year of record breaking high temperatures around the globe because of the human use of fossils fuels!

Every agency in Portland should be on board to make this all electric Frog Ferry system a priority.

This is my voice. | hope people are listening. The Friends of the Frog Ferry Fall Newsletter is attached.
Please take the time to read over it.

Thank You!

Lisa Manning

North Portland



